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Mahamaya Girls’ College Alumnae Association of North America (MGCAANA)

Dear Members and Honorary Members:

Thank you very much for participating in the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on August 13, 2005.  Members who came to Seattle from different part of the continent, thank you for making it a priority and taking the time to come. The former Board of Directors were delighted to see all of you who were present. Also, thank you to those of you who voted by proxy and provided us with your support and great feedback.  The present BOD and the Committee will definitely use your ideas and suggestions to make this a strong and fun organization.   The majority of members were able to touch base with us prior to the AGM.  All members, we appreciate your support, input and friendship.  Thank you for becoming members before the AGM.  

For those of you who were not present, the meeting was a great success.  It was a time to reminisce, laugh, network, kindle past friendships and make new ones.  For more details of the AGM, please check AGM minutes at our website.

We hope that all of you will actively participate to make this a fun organization.  Please encourage friends and family who are not alumnae to join us as honorary members and be a part of a committee.  If you know any Mahamayans who have come to the United States or Canada inform them that we are just a call or a “click” away.

We are in a great need of committee members, especially for the Fundraising Committee, Newsletter Committee and the Web-organizing Committee.   Please consider joining one of those committees and contributing to our organization.  We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Thank you again. We hope to hear from you soon and see you at our next gathering.

Sincerely,

Neranjika Dissanayake

Harshi Liyanage

Arushie Nugapitiya

Sujatha Werake

(Former BOD)
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